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February 15, 1973 

I'm sorry you were upset by what seemed to be Wendy's slowness. 
I am enclosing copies of the answers she sent to both Dr. Davis and 
Dr. Ascher. Ascher's letter was a form letter, one of which came also 
to the Museum, and we delayed sending information on our own field school 
until we got the field flyers. Probably Wendy delayed because she may 
have been waiting to see what NSF would do. 

Wendy has a file on field school applicants, and has answered all 
letters telling them the requirements. She has been using old flyers, I think. 

I believe Wendy has been taking care of matters in good shape. It may 
be in this instance she overlooked the film inquiry (I mean Davis's). 
We send all those film inquiries to Dick Soltys, and also an answer and 
brochure to the one inquiring. 

We still haven't heard from NSF _about the renewal, but I do know 
they asked for more copies to be sent around Jan. 1st, so it could be 
refereed. Maybe thact is why it is so slow. 

Well, I hope you and Evelyn are feeling well. We went past your 
house in Lava last Sunday to check it, and it was still there! I sprained 
my ankle Saturday night, and thought the hot pools·would help it (they did). 
There is sure one heck of a lot of snow in Lava though. 

Sincer~ 

p.s. We can forward all letters if that's what you want, but I think 
it would be easier to keep the applications here. Wendy quit, you know, 
and we are in the process of hiring somebody new. Wendy got a job teaching 
in a highschool (Minico) to fill out the term of someone who needed an 
operation. 
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